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The Eugowra Community Children’s Centre (ECCC) was significantly impacted by flooding on the 14 November 2022. 

In response to significant flooding impacting Eugowra Community Childcare Centre (ECCC), School Infrastructure NSW (SINSW) is 
working to establish temporary facilities for students and staff for their quick return to learning in 2023.  

Works are currently underway for the temporary site for ECCC to be erected within the grounds of the Eugowra Showground.  

We’re pleased to inform that this work is tracking well for the temporary preschool to be operational during Term 1 2023. 

Next steps 

The delivery of demountable classroom buildings is anticipated to commence this week, with all buildings (13 module buildings, 4 
module buildings and 2 storage containers) to be delivered on Tuesday 24 January 2023. 

The commissioning of the buildings will commence soon after. 

Please expect areas surrounding certain parts of the showground to be busy on Tuesday, as the buildings are placed securely on site. 

In the coming days, SINSW will also complete a Review of Environmental Factors (REF) at the ECCC’s temporary location within the 
Eugowra Showground. In conjunction with our partners at Cabonne Council, SINSW will continue to work to ensure the safety and peace 
of mind of the local community. 

The timing of all work will be subject to local weather conditions, access, and availability of trades services, and buildings.  

For more information on how the department is using temporary learning spaces to support school communities please visit the NSW 
School Infrastructure website. 

Keeping you informed  

We will continue to keep the community updated ahead of the completion of the temporary preschool site and on the longer-term 
planning for a new permanent facility.  

Upcoming work on the temporary preschool schedule will continue to take place over the next week.  

If you have any questions or concerns about this matter, you can contact SINSW during business hours on 1300 482 651.  

Once again, thank you for your patience and understanding as we look forward to establishing the temporary preschool site for the 
ECCC community. 
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